
Parent Bulletin 06/09/24 

Celebration of the word 

Welcome message 

Welcome back to our school community and to a new school year. We are so excited to 

welcome our old pupils, as well as our wonderful new Year 7 cohort who have been settling 

in beautifully this week. I hope you all had a fantastic summer break and are looking 

forward to the year ahead. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some of our wonderful new pupils on their first day of secondary school. 

Important dates 

We have some important events to look forward to this academic year, starting out with our 

Parent Partnership Evenings which run from 6pm-7pm. These evenings allow you to come in 

to school and listen to key information to help us work in partnership to support our young 



people. These evenings will focus on curriculum, study skills, ethos and values. These events 

are taking place on: 

• Tuesday 10th of September – Year 11  

• Thursday 12th of September – Year 10 

• Tuesday 17th of September – KS3 – Year 8 and 9 

• Thursday 19th of September – Year 7 

I am pleased to announce that all parents evening this year will be face to face in school, 

this was important feedback from parents last year and I have ensured that this year there 

are more opportunities for parents to come into school and meet with key staff. The dates 

are as follows: 

• Year 7 – 27/03/25 

• Year 8 – 21/11/24 

• Year 9 – 06/02/25 

• Year 10 – 01/05/25 

• Year 11 – 16/01/25 

Rewards 

As we begin our new school year it is important to recognise those pupils who are already 

putting in exceptional effort at All Saints. Reward points are now called ‘ASAP’ points (All 

Saints Achievement Points) these are given to pupils who are working hard and showing an 

excellent attitude to their learning. 

Here are the top 5 performing pupils this week: 

7 - Ethan M  
8 - Keegan S 
9 - Kai H 
10 - Mia D- top performer for full school 
11 - Mitchell T 
 
Here are the top 5 performing form groups: 

1. 10A – 1382 

2. 7K – 1275 

3. 11T – 1197 

4. 7T – 1119 

5. 8JP - 1118 

Our ASAP system has been updated and now will allow our hardworking pupils to claim 

rewards from our shop, using their ASAP points as currency which they can purchase 

rewards with.  

 

 



Our Head Pupils 

At All Saints, we have a dedicated group of Head Pupils who will be working hard this year 

to represent our school community. Our Head Pupils for 2024/25 are: 

• Head Pupils – Maggie C and Deakon G 

• Deputy Head Pupils – Daniella M and Ava L 

Congratulations to these amazing pupils!  

Our wonderful new pupil leaders on their first day in their new roles. 

Social Media 

Please note that we are re-launching our social media accounts this year to keep you up to 

date with daily life at All Saints. Our official accounts are: 

• All Saints CC – Twitter(X) 

• All Saints CC – Facebook 

We hope you are all looking forward to a successful year with us at All Saints.  

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

Ms Gilligan 


